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Marlene Schubert

From: philippe boucher <philippeboucher2@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 9:52 AM
To: PCD
Subject: request for public hearing for Grow Community Phase 3

This email is to request a public hearing about the project on Shepard Way named Grow Community Phase 3.  
At this point it's hard to figure out the impact of the 14 family units now planned and more details are needed. 
How different is this variant from the initial project? 
Thank you 
Philippe Boucher 
The Olympian 
370 Grow Avenue 
Apt B12 
Bainbridge Island 
WA 98110 
Not so far away neighbor but we did not receive any mail about it. 
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